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Good Day,
As part of pledge to provide excellence in service and technology, this a reminder about our changed policy on customer equipment returns.  In an effort to provide more flexibility to our customers when they move, we have converted our returns process so that customer can easily return equipment, at no cost, using UPS.

There are three options for returning equipment, as follows:

1. Electronic Label – UPS Drop off
1. UPS Label delivered via email to the customer.
2. Customer prints the label, packages equipment and drops off at UPS location

2. Electronic Label – Driver Pickup
1. UPS label delivered via email to the customer.
2. Customer prints label and packages the equipment.
3. UPS driver will arrive the next business day to pick up package from the service 
3. Customer Warehouse Drop off
· Customer may drop off equipment to one of our warehouse locations listed below.  Please be aware that there are not customer facing functions at these office, customer will only be able to leave the equipment. These locations have limited operating hours.  
Boynton Beach Office: 113 Commerce Rd, Boynton Beach, FL. 33426 Monday - Friday | 10:00AM - 4:00PM

Naples: 1467 Railhead Blvd, Naples, FL. 34110 Monday - Friday | 9:00AM - 5:00PM

Bonita Springs: 26800 S Tamiami Trail, Bonita Springs, FL. 34134 Monday - Friday | 9:00AM - 5:00PM

Salisbury: 114 S Main Street, Salisbury, NC. 21144 Monday - Friday | 9:00AM - 5:00PM

Our Customer Care team will present the options and answer any questions the resident might have about the return process, equipment packaging and our equipment return policy. We will no longer schedule a technician visit to pick-up boxes.  Timely return of equipment using one of the 3 options outlined above will ensure that the customer does not incur unreturned equipment fees.

There is no action required as a result of this e-mail. We hope you find this a positive enhancement to our overall customer experience and welcome any feedback you may receive from residents.

Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Bianca Fernandez
2100 West Cypress Creek Road | Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309
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